July 13, 2012

Paul Jewell, Commissioner Chairman L AgE
Kittitas County Auditor B

205 West 5th Ave., Suite 105 AN L
Ellensburg, WA 98926 AL

Dear Commissioner Jewell:

The Washington Finance Officers Association and I would like to inform you that Judy Pless

has earned the “Professional Finance Officer Award” for the State of Washington from the

Washington Finance Officers Association. This annual award requires ongoing educational and

professional excellence on the part of each individual and is not automatically awarded.

Judy is committed to achieving educational and professional excellence as acknowledged i

receipt of this award for 27 years. E [
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The Association would like to thank you for your continued support and encourage you to

recognize this accomplishment in some manner.

Sincerely,

W mw&(t@

Dawn Masko, PFO Chairperson
City Administrator

City of DuPont

1700 Civic Drive

DuPont, WA 98327
(253)912-5215
DMasko@ci.dupont.wa.us
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